
ATCA November update
Summer is just around the corner, hopefully bringing sunny days and warm weather. The
big news in the neighbourhood is the return of our Surplus Fruit & Veg stall—which must
be a sign that summer is nearly here!

Your committee has been working hard again this month, and we have some great projects
and events on the horizon. Read on to find out more about what's happening in your
community.

Regards,
The Albert Town Community Association
www.atca.org.nz

ATCA Projects
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New Defibrillator onsite
The new defibrillator has been installed outside Four
Square on Allison Avenue. Thanks to Four Square for
their assistance and donation towards its purchase. Next
up, staff working in the Allison Ave precinct will receive
training from St John on operating it in case of an
emergency.
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Albert Town's newest artwork

Shane Walker has produced a stunning mural to enhance the telco box on Allison Avenue.
His brief was to create an artwork reflecting Albert Town, and we are thrilled with what he
has produced. The feedback has been very positive so far!
 

ATCA AGM
Our AGM is scheduled for January 26th at 4 pm at the Albie Café. The amended
Constitution, which complies with the new legislation, needs to be adopted at this meeting.
You can view it on the ATCA website. Would you like to stand on the committee or ask
questions about what it involves? Please contact us by email or phone 027 2589779 to find
out more.

The Fruit & Veg stall is back
The surplus fruit, vegetable and plant stall has been
installed on the Sherwin Avenue reserve near Rifleman
Street. Feel free to donate any spare fruit, vegetables, or
plants. Please, no processed food. Residents are
welcome to use any of the donated goods.
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Templeton Park Rabbit Control
QLDC is in the process of extending fencing at Templeton Park before commencing a
rabbit control program. Once the rabbits have been eliminated, the area will become a
usable recreational space for everyone to enjoy. Native tree planting will also be done in
the future. QLDC is also supplying a picnic table for the park, which will be installed soon.

Summerdaze Picnic in the Park
Mark the Summardaze events in your calendar, happening throughout November and
February in Albert Town, Makarora and Luggate. These are QLDC-run events and are a
great opportunity to talk informally with your Councillors and Community Board members.

More info here
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Make sure your Albert Town neighbours and friends receive the
monthly newsletter by forwarding them this email or getting them to

sign up here.
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